
 

 

 

 
May 22nd, 2008 

 

Carole J. Washburn 

Secretary 

Washington Utilities and  

  Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

RE: Rabanco Ltd./Eastside Disposal Customer Notifications 

 

Dear Ms. Washburn, 

 

Enclosed please find the proposed customer notifications for Tariff No.11 of Rabanco Ltd, 

d/b/a Eastside Disposal and we will be mailing customer notices to all affected customers on 

or before May 30th, 2008.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Joseph Garza 

Sr. Market Analyst 

(425) 646-2426 voice 

(425) 646-2440 fax 

 

 


